
18 September 2020 

Erika Mann (GNSO) and Ching Chiao (ccNSO)  
Co-Chairs, Cross Community Working Group on New gTLD Auction Proceeds 
(CCWG-AP) 

RE: Final Report of the Cross Community Working Group (CCWG) on new gTLD Auction 
Proceeds 

Dear Erika Mann and Ching Chiao, 

Thank you for the submission of the Final Report of the Cross Community Working Group on 
New gTLD Auction Proceeds. I wish to congratulate you on meeting this milestone and 
extend my gratitude and that of the Board to all involved in this process. 

As you are aware from previous Board correspondence, the next step will be for the Board to 
carefully review and consider each recommendation in order to appropriately direct ICANN 
org to implementation of the approved. 

We will update you on this process and will be in contact if further clarifications are needed 
as we review the report over the coming months. 

Best regards, 

Maarten Botterman 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 


